


From: Shannon Lemma
To: Kronberger, Kirsten - DCF
Subject: Re: Shannon"s DC - 2003375 - Plan of Correction
Date: Friday, December 6, 2019 4:14:11 PM

On Fri, Dec 6, 2019, 12:25 PM Shannon Lemma <shannonlemma@gmail.com> wrote:
I'm not in town so when my daughter gets home I'll have her send it to me and I'll send it to
you

On Fri, Dec 6, 2019, 10:02 AM Kronberger, Kirsten - DCF
<Kirsten.Kronberger@wisconsin.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Shannon,

We have not received your correction plan for my 09/19/2019 visit.  It was due
10/04/2019. 

Please submit this plan ASAP.  Let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thanks,

 

 

Kirsten Kronberger

Licensing Specialist

Department of Children and Families

—————————————

2187 N. Stevens St., Suite C

Rhinelander, WI  54501

T:  715-361-7709

E:  kirsten.kronberger@wisconsin.gov
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